



To: Board of Directors From: UMSU Racialized

Representative

Date: November 30, 2023 RE: November 28, 2023

## **New Updates:**

- REIA is still accepting donations for our pop-up thrift shop happening on December 14th at the MPR in front of the Services Centre at UC. For each of your preloved items sold, you'll receive a flat rate of \$5 per shirt and \$10 for jeans and jackets.
- We had our South Asian themed Community Assembly at the Fireside Lounge and it was a collaboration with different South Asian groups such as Laksh, UM5SA, UMBSA, and UMPSA.
- The REIA lounge is finally open Monday to Friday from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. at 183 Helen Glass. Feel free to come by, ask questions to our Executive team, grab snacks, and study.
- The Community Representatives will have a meeting next week with Laurie Schnarr, Vice Provost, Students together with Tina Chen, Vice Provost, Equity to discuss what our Community Centres have been doing, voice out any particular concerns, and share our plans for the next few months.
- We are still promoting the Racialized Students Caucus membership to everyone who are a part of the racialized community. To register, go to ASBC or REIA's linktree and fill out the Google form.

## **External Meetings:**

- Meeting with Laurie Schnarr, Vice Provost, Equity
- Meeting with the PSA, Laksh, BSA, and UM5SA Presidents